
 Changes to ETS Route 612 
 Affecting Archbishop O’Leary, St. Cecilia and Queen Elizabeth Schools 

 In response to changing ridership, route 612 will be rerouted through the Mayliewan, Ozerna, Matt 

 Berry and Hollick-Kenyon neighbourhoods and will no longer stop at 95 Street and 132 Avenue (Queen 

 Elizabeth School). 

 For an updated route map this summer, please watch  edmonton.ca/SchoolSpecialBusRoutes  . 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this route change may 

 cause. However, the area around Archbishop O’Leary, St. 

 Cecilia and Queen Elizabeth Schools continues to be served 

 by several regular service ETS routes, including routes 610, 

 613, 614, 624, 625 and 626. 

 Frequently Asked Questions 

 How do I find out which new route to take? 

 You can easily find your route by using the trip planner at 

 edmonton.ca/Transit  , or Google Maps’ “public transport” 

 option. 

 Can I still use my school board Arc card? 

 You can still use your school-issued Arc card—and benefit 

 from the reduced fare cap—on regular service buses and 

 LRT. 

 Taking transit is 
 environmental action. 

 One full bus can eliminate up to 50 
 cars from the road, reducing 

 emissions and traffic congestion. 

 Be considerate! Help make everyone’s 
 ride safe and comfortable. 

 ●  Your backpack doesn’t need a 
 seat. 

 ●  Move to the back of the bus 
 and make room for others. 

 ●  Let riders exit the bus before 
 boarding. 

 ●  Keep your feet off the seats. 
 ●  Wear headphones or earbuds 

 when using your phone. 

http://edmonton.ca/SchoolSpecialBusRoutes
http://edmonton.ca/Transit

